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A message from Cr Ross Sommerfeld

There are some big things to come out of the #BRCbudget19 that will further drive development and
growth within Division 7.

Norville Pool has recently undergone revitalisation to include a water play area and the work doesn't stop
there.

In the 2019-20 budget, the pool will undergo refurbishment including solar heating replacement and a
water playground access ramp constructed.

| know this pool provides a place of fitness and fun for many people so it's fantastic to see more work go
ahead.

In Division 7, up to $2.8 million will be allocated for improvements at the Bundaberg Airport, including
development of the aviation precinct.

A number of upgrades to roads and drainage will also enhance community amenity.

Reidy Street and Pickett Street will receive funding for verge sealing while Thomasens Road, Goodwood
Road and Grange Street are scheduled for drainage improvements.

The community will have access to new pathways along Thabeban Road and Faldt Street, connecting
residents to nearby sporting fields, shopping facilities and bus stops.

The Strand West Park will receive further funding to carry on with improvements after new swing sets
were recently constructed.

These projects will all have a significant impact on our region and help drive a year of growth.
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